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Postponement of AGM 

In the light of the latest advice from the government, and the likelihood that 
the situation will deteriorate further before it starts to get better, the 
Directors/Trustees have taken the decision to postpone the AGM which was 
scheduled to take place on Saturday 28 March.  

We will make an announcement about the new date for the AGM as soon as 
we can and once the future position becomes clearer. 

We intend to make an announcement of the new President on the website on 
the 28th.  

In the immediate future Management Committee and the Directors/Trustees 
will continue their work and will follow government guidance in doing so. We 
will work virtually to comply with government social distancing 
recommendations.  

Nic Corry, Chair of the Executive Committee, provided details of the latest 
advice on Covid – 19 in his email last Sunday. The more recent 
announcement from England Athletics, 17 March, is on their website 
https://www.englandathletics.org/athletics-and-running/news/coronavirus-
statement/  

The Club will provide further briefings as appropriate. 
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